Mr. Gihachi ITO,
Registration No. 12699,
c/o W. F. Jarvis,

R. R, No. 1,

Nobleford, Alberta.

Dear Sir:
We are in receipt of your letter of May 20, 1944.

Your remarks have been carefully read and we can
appreciate that the disposal of your property will be
a matter of personal concern. However, the sale of
properties to the Director, ilhe Veterans' Land Act was
carried out as a part of = policy of liquidation outlined
by Uttawa on the basis of éppraised values.

Your letter h's been plszced upon our files so that
your comments in regard to th's szle will remain on record
but we can only advise you that we zre unable to consider
any alternztive in regard to this matter.

We are sending a copy of the ¢ attels, listed in your
letter, that you had hidden in the pickers!' house next to
the barn, to our fieldman who will make a report as to the
condition of t.ie articles which they 1ind the next time they
are in that locality.

fours truly,

W. K. Anderson
Farm Depz:tmen
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